
 Pembroke School     
6 March 2025 

Harlech Street 
Oamaru 
Phone: 437 :0931 
Cell :027 437 0932 

Autumn 

Giggle Corner: This weeks joke is from Mrs Rawson 

Malo e le lei, greetings 
The year six students had a great overnight trip to Dunedin last week. They have shared some of their    
adventures with me and I am a bit sad that I didn’t go along with them. 
Swimming 
I apologise for any confusion around swimming this week. Our newsletter published an old time table by 
mistake. Swimming next week. Monday Rooms 6 & 9, Tuesday Rooms 4 & 8, Wednesday Rooms 3, 11 & 
12, Thursday  rooms 2,1 and 10, Friday Rooms 5 & 7. 

We are not holding swimming sports this year. If you wish your child to trial for the North Otago Swimming Sports 
please let their teacher know. We will be timing children to see if they meet the qualifying times and entering them based 
on this information. 
Board meeting 
Last night we held our postponed board meeting. We looked at last years reading and writing data with recommendations 
on how to further support our students. Remember you can help by encouraging reading and writing at home. Each    
student should have a reading log for you to sign if they read to you or if you read to them. This term there is a house 
competition to see which house has the children who read the most so encourage reading. The board also looked at last 
years accounts and approved the budget for 2025. Our next meeting is set for Tuesday 1st April  6.30 in the staff room. 
We will be seeking some new Board members for later in the year when board elections are being held. It would be great 
if you could come along and see if it might be a way you can contribute to the school. 
Teacher Only Day Friday 21st March 
Pembroke School is now part of the Waitaki Ara Kahui Ako. (Community of learning) Our school along with OIS,       
Te Pakihi o Maru, Waitaki Boys and Waitaki Girls. Thank you for your support. 
Otago Anniversary day 
School will be closed on Otago Anniversary Day which is Monday 24th March. 
Have a great weekend 
Regards 
Brent Godfery 
Principal 

North Otago Yacht and Power 
Boat Club        learn to sail  

classes 
Thursdays from 4:30pm 
Cost $35.00 per season 

Bring a change of clothes or a 
wetsuit if you have one. 

Enquires to: 
Graeme 0211251567   

What do you call two  
robbers? 
A pair of knickers!!!! 

School Dress Code                                                        
Although our school uniform is optional, we do have a dress 
code where suitable clothing should be worn to school, this 

includes clothing that is suitable to play in and is age      
appropriate, i.e suitable length tops and shorts.                   

ARCHERY 
Oamaru Archers are starting their second season at the N.O. 
A&P Showgrounds ( Ettrick St ) today from 4 – 6 pm. We 
would love everyone to come along and learn Archery and 
enjoy a friendly and  safe experience. All gear is supplied , 
Bows , Arrows etc and you are welcome to bring your own 

equipment if you wish. Instruction will be available.  
Please like Oamaru Archers  on FB . We alternate between 
Sunday and Thursday for our meets and this is always posted 

on our site. For more info Contact John McCabe 027 371 0387 
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                   SCHOOL LUNCHES  
ALL YOUR CHILD NEEDS IS A DRINK AND MORNING TEA   

                     Thankyou Pozzobon’s 

Pൺ඀ൾ 2  

STUDENTS  OF  THE  WEEK 

Room 1 - Sithmi Jayarathna 

Room 2 - Levi Kininmont 

Room 3 - Vaimata Tamatoa 

Room 6 - Delilah Kava 

Room 7 –Solomone Talalima 

Room 8 - Lucas Mcleod 

Room 9 - Jazel Van Der Hilst 

Room 10 –E.J Diana  

Room 12 - Navsirat Kaur 

Happy Birthday!! 
Ava Rhodes & Amiel Bacares 
We hope you have a fabulous 

day!! 

Thank you for 
Supporting 

our Children. 

Kids Boxfit Classes Wednesday                             
ÿ age 11-16 ~ 4:30pm  ÿ age 7-10 ~ 5:00pm   
•Get your Kids active and involved in some 

fun BOXFIT classes for $80 per term.   
For more information contact                 
Natasha May  027 303 0873 

Community Oral Health Service  
Children (from birth to the end of year 8) 

Free basic dental care is available at the  
Community Oral Health Clinic.    

If your child is not enrolled or you are new to the 
area, please us on 0800 672 543  

School Photos     
Tuesday March 25th  

SWIMMING      
Mondays— Rooms 6 & 9 
Tuesdays - Rooms 4 & 8 
Wednesdays - Rooms 3, 11 & 12 
Thursdays - Rooms 2, 1 & 10 
Fridays -  Rooms 5 & 7 

SPARE TOGS 
If you have any togs at home that 

your child has grown out of  we would 
love them for our spares. 

TEACHER ONLY DAY 
Friday 21 March 

There will be no school on this day 


